
Greetings Committee members,  

I would like to express my opposition to allowing the Pembina propane export facility in 
Portland. I am a resident and small business owner in the St. Johns neighborhood which is within 
the 4 mile danger radius from any accidents at the proposed facility. This facility would have a 
dramatically negative impact on me and my family. 

Please take our community needs under consideration and protect us from this sort of unneeded 
danger. I do not wish to see my property or my neighborhood harmed when an inevitable 
accident occurs. There are other ways for Portland to improve economically. 

I appreciate your time and attention on this very important topic.  

Best, 
Michelle Hall 

8572 N. Oswego Ave. 
Portland, OR 97203 
 
--  
Michelle N. P. Hall 
 
michelle.patrick.hall@gmail.com 

 


